
From: Pius HUGO < >  
Sent: Monday, June 3, 2024 6:11 PM 
To: tpbpd/PLAND <tpbpd@pland.gov.hk> 
Cc: Martin CW LEUNG/HYD <se3r11.mw@hyd.gov.hk>; Chi Ting LAU/PLAND <ctlau@pland.gov.hk>; Johnny Kai Hong 
TAM/PLAND <jkhtam@pland.gov.hk> 
Subject: Planning Application No.A/TM-LTYY/472-Proposed Permitted Burial Ground 擬議認可殯葬區 [Request for 
Deferral] 
Importance: High 

Dear Sir, 
 

I write to request the Town Planning Board to grant the deferral of its decision on the captioned 
application (Planning Application No.A/TM-LTYY/472) for 2 months for the provision of further 
information, so the application may be considered by the Board in the Rural and New Town Planning 
Committee Meeting on 2024.08.16. 
 

Thank you. 
 

Regards, 
Pius HUGO 
E3/R11, MWPMO, HyD 
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